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March 6, 2018 

 

 

Dear Citizens of Pickens County: 

 

Would you like to know more about what’s going on in your schools?  Would you like to know 

more about the schools’  

 finances  

 academic progress/test scores 

 discipline/behavior concerns  

 earned teacher units 

 attendance 

 extra-curricular activities such as athletics, band, etc. 

 

Please come out to our annual State of our School System meetings for your area school.  The 

dates and locations are as follows:  

 March 12, 2018 at Aliceville Middle School Gymnatorium at 6:00 p.m. 

 March 19, 2018 at Pickens County High School Auditorium at 6:30 p.m. 

 April 23, 2018 at Gordo Elementary School Gymnatorium at 6:00 p.m. 

 

We want you to be informed about what is taking place in our schools.  As a citizen in our 

community, it is your right to know.  We need and welcome your involvement in our schools as 

a parent, citizen, or community/business leader. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Pickens County Schools, and we look forward to seeing 

you at our annual State of our School System meetings. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jamie Chapman 
 

Jamie Chapman 

Superintendent  

 

 

 

 

Jamie Chapman, Superintendent 
 

PICKENS COUNTY SCHOOLS 
INSPIRING ETHICAL LEADERS…ONE CHILD AT A TIME 

Aliceville~Carrollton~Gordo~Reform 

377 LaDow Center Circle~~Carrollton, Alabama 35447~~Telephone:  (205) 367-2080~~Fax:  (205) 367-8404 

Website:  www.pickenscountyschools.com 

 


